RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

June 28, 2022
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roli call.
Ben Hupp was absent. All other trustees and fiscal officer (FO)were present.
Visitors: Shannon Duval, Ed Monroe, Tim May, Brett Ginn, John Hoffer, BJ Cottrill, Jeff
Staggers, Jill Staggers, Jack Ward

Trustee VanBuren made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket
certificates, and the bank statement. Trustee Mack seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is
lawfully certified that the amount is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6475 Englefield Oil Co. $1,400.08
6476 ZEMBA BROS, INC $130.00
6477 BEN HUPP $450.00
6478 Daniel VanBuren $225.00
6479 STUART MACK $331.22
6480 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00
6481 HYDRO SUPPLY COMPANY $229.69
6482 Lowes Companies,Inc. $34.14
6483 Pleasant Valley Limestone $754.66
6484 Mar-Zane Inc. $215.60
6486 BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL $1,199.12
6487 JENNIE DUVAL $1,246.38
6488 JOHN E HOFFER $543.83
6489 BENJAMIN C HUPP $890.56
6490 STUART MACK $722.23
6491 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN  $888.39
6492 JACK WARD $308.44
6493 DONALD W WATKINS $919.18
6494 Small's Asphalt Paving, Inc. $150,486.10
6495 Small's Asphalt Paving, Inc. $82,693.03
6496 OTARMA $5,054.00
$249,171.65

Safety Will be berming the newly paved roads.
Fire Trustees will hold a special meeting on 7-7-22 to further discuss the fire levy. They will ask
the fire departments to attend.
Zoning -Zoning inspector Jack Ward reported he took 3 calls. Issued a permit for Snider pole
building.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Trustees discussed quote for concrete apron for new building.
Roads that will be put on the OPWC application will be Somerset, Dogwood Lakes and
Honda Hills south of 70.
NEW BUSINESS: Jeff Staggers, resident on Rankin Road, asked the trustees if there is
something the township can do with his ditch. When the township digs out the ditch, the hill
caves in again. Trustees said they would take a look at it and see if anything can be done.
Trustees discussed the need for a temporary worker while John is off after his surgery.
Trustee VanBuren voted to pay Steve Magers spot labor for a couple of months. Trustee Mack
seconded the motion,
Trustee Mack made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the
motion.
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With Business complete, the board adjourned at 7:29pm
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